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Dear Parents  

 

Welcome to the new school year - 

  

We are excited to start the year with you and your family! We want to share information about our “Connect & 

Collaborate to Create” engage Chromebook initiative.  Made possible by our 2014 voter support School 

Improvement Bond, this project will provide teachers and students with the learning environments and tools 

they need to be successful in an ever changing world.   

 

This next school year 2016-17, your student at Mountain View will be issued a Chromebook to enable them to 

connect to academic content as well as to each other. In addition to using their mobile devices during class 

time, students will also be able to take their mobile devices home to ensure that learning and collaboration 

does not have to stop at the classroom door. 

 

In order for your child to receive their Chromebook at registration, it will require parent(s)/ 

guardian(s) to:   

  

● Attendance at registration and/or viewing the engage Parent Orientation Video  is required. 

○ You may view the engage Parent Orientation Video and read the engage Parent/ Student 

Handbook provided on the links on the school’s webpage.  (Available July 1, 2016)   

○ Parents will be informed of the purposes and advantages of mobile technology; District policies and 

procedures for acceptable use; and how to protect the device.  

 

● Acceptance of the engage Parent/Student Handbook by parent and student.  Possession and use of a 

student assigned device is limited to and conditioned upon full and complete compliance with this 

handbook and the agreement.  

 

● Complete and sign the paperwork to be submitted at registration:  

(included in summer packet and at registration)  

○ engage Student Assigned Mobile Devices Parent and Student Contract  

○ MUSD Acceptable Use Policy IJNDB-EA  

○ engage User Insurance Plan  

(available on-line or at registration) 

○ If applicable:  MUSD Consent for Sharing Information (Financial assistance for students receiving 

free and reduced meal plans)   

 

Thank you for your time and we appreciate you letting the Marana Unified School District provide these 

excellent educational opportunities for your child.  If you have any questions, please contact your child's school 

or email engage.parents@maranausd.org.   

mailto:engage.parents@maranausd.org

